Octoberl1, 2020

COVID-19 Notice

01 A staff member at the Siuslaw Public
Library's Florence location tested
positive for COVID-19 this week

02 No other staff, patrons, or volunteers are
considered close contacts

03 Staff are continuing to socially distance
and follow best practices, including
wearing masks and disinfecting surfaces

04 The library will continue to offer
curbside pickup and computer
appointments

05 If you have questions or concerns about
COVID-19, contact Lane County Public
Health's non-emergency call center:
541-682-1380 (Mon-Fri, 8-5)

For specific questions about Siuslaw
Public Library, contact Meg Spencer at
541-997-3132 or meg@siuslawlibrary.org

Visit www.siuslawlibrary.org for more
information, including a letter from
library director Meg Spencer



